

Coventry City Supporters Forum

Agreed minutes for Meeting on the 28th April 2021 @ 5.00pm

Attending

Colin Henderson – Chair
Pete Griffiths – Now Vice-chair
Jim Brown
Chris – Southam
Ray Stephens
Simon Champion
Steve
Laura Smith
Kevin Greenfield
Laura Smith

Dave Busst - SBITC

Dave Boddy - CCFC
Mark Hornby
Tynan Scope

1. Apologies for absence
[Mike Garlick](#)
[Dave Eyles - SBT](#)
2. Club up-date (including submitted questions)
[Separate document](#)
3. Election of a Vice Chair
[CH advised 2 nominees but one of the nominees has had to step down for personal reasons. CH would like to make a proposal that PG is formally agreed as vice-chair. No one objected so this was agreed.](#)
4. Election of a representative from the Supporters Forum to attend the Coventry City FC Safety Advisory Group (SAG).
[Two nominations. Unfortunately, Frank has had an accident that means he is unable to take up the post so CH is happy to be the representative given his professional experience and knowledge. This was agreed. The next meeting of the SAG is in a few weeks' time. DB advised that the SAG meets 3 or 4 times a year.](#)
5. Family Zone up-date – Laura Smith
[LS gave a feedback on behalf of the Family zone:](#)
 - [The end of season family zone raffle will take place on 10th May. Thanks to Surprise Shirts, CCFC, players, club shop and MH in particular for arranging signatures with the players. This will be massive all over social media. Any other prizes gratefully received.](#)
 - [Family zone still doing give-aways in the close season. Next one will be Father's day / significant male day.](#)

- Plans are not yet in place for when returning back to the Ricoh as they don't know what's happening yet.

MH added that a visit will be arranged for Pat Raybould to re-acclimatise herself with the space at the Ricoh where the family zone is envisaged to be for the new season.

CH – Advised that they are sending their newsletter shortly so if he could have some detail of the raffle he can ensure it's included.

D Busst – SBITC can donate some home/away shirts and if MH could get them signed then they can be included. D Busst will link up with MH and arrange for these to be signed and passed on

6. I-Follow (away games 2021/22)

CH – Asked whether away games will be available to supporters next season? DB – Last discussion on the Championship call then the clubs would look to make games available to away supporters. Still such an unknown. Also, if crowds are restricted to less than those with season tickets then it's likely i-follow would be made available to season ticket holders too. It will be a central decision by the EFL at which CCFC will of course have a vote as a member club.

So much is up in the air due to Covid and restrictions that no one can confirm at this time.

7. Any Other Business

CH / D Busst – Will look to use premium account for next meeting for the Zoom meeting.

PG – Congratulations from the supporter's forum for staying up – all recognise how much of an achievement this is at least as much of an achievement as the league 1 championship if not more. DB will pass on the forums thoughts to Mark Robins and the playing staff.

RS – Could it be made clear that these minutes can be shared with the supporters groups members? DB confirmed agreed minutes can be shared and that they would be made available on the club website too. RS said how this had been appreciated by his members.

8. Date of the next meeting – **To be confirmed**

Tuesday 29th June 5pm is the date of the next meeting. Zoom details will be shared in due course.